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9. SHORTLAND STREET RESERVE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate sought the Board’s approval for the Shortland Street 

Reserve Development Plan to proceed to detailed design and construction. 
 
 The Board resolved that approval be granted for staff to proceed with the detailed design and 

implementation of the Shortland Street Reserve Development Plan. 
 
 


